
July 24, 2019 
 
Board of Zoning Adjustment  
Government of the District of Columbia 
Suite 210 South 
441 4th Street, NW 
Washington DC  20001 
 
Re:  BZA Zoning Application  
 Application of Matthew Pregmon and Arielle Giegerich 

1421 D Street SE 
 
Dear Board of Zoning Adjustment: 
 
With this application, we propose to build a two-story rear addition and a third-floor 
addition onto an existing single-family row dwelling.  The dwelling will remain single-
family. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jennifer Fowler 
Architect, Agent 
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